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10-Year Capital Plan Review Begun 
As has been its pattern for some time now, the Port Authority has 
engaged in an update to 10-year capital plan.  Over $11.6 million 
in improvements are expected by 2019.  The plan also includes an 
incorporation of the Port Authority’s Revenue Diversity Plan which 
predicts up to $140 million in projects in the next 10 years.  Public 
input is sought on the plan, including an input session on April 7 at  
2 p.m. at the Port Authority office. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/plan  

Roadway Project Impacts Increasing 
The $2.9 million roadway and bridge project is about to get more 
visible and the impact on the traveling public is going right along 
with that.  Look for detours for east-bound traffic on Irving Wick to 
happen very soon and, as early as the third week of April, look for 
parking lot closures on the east side of The Base.  As always, track 
the progress of the project online at FeelTheImpact.com.   

GO TO:   http://feeltheimpact.com  

Stimulus Task Force States Priorities 
The Port Authority, fulfilling its community role as providing 
leadership in economic development, has facilitated and organized 
a task force to rank and prioritize the various projects sought 
under the federal stimulus bill.  In concert with the Chamber and 
County Commissioners, the Port Authority has helped a 21-
member Task Force examine more than 300 projects.  The Task 
Force published its second of two infrastructure priority lists today. 

GO TO:   http://stimulustaskforce.com  

 


